
  

katten.com

Artificial Intelligence: The New Frontier for Board Oversight?
Published by NACD BoardTalk

December 20, 2022

Article explores the regulatory and reputational risks public companies face when using artificial 
intelligence (AI) and the scope of the board's oversight obligations with respect to such technology. 
Using recent AI cases as examples, the article offers key takeaways for boards of directors 
considering their fiduciary obligations.
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